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Please read and/or publish on your website in conjunction with the  

Second Collection for the Catholic Home Missions  
and the  Black and Indian Missions 

on April 26 and 27, 2025 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 

On the weekend of April 26 and 27, our Archdiocese will take part in the national 
collection for the Catholic Home Missions and the Black and Indian Missions. 

Nearly half of U.S. dioceses are considered mission territory—places where resources 
are limited and the Church struggles to meet basic pastoral needs. This collection helps 
support parishes, faith formation, ministry with Native and Black communities, and the 
training of seminarians and lay leaders. 

Your generosity strengthens the Church in underserved regions across the country and 
ensures that the Gospel continues to reach all corners of our nation. 

Thank you for your support, and may God bless you and your families. 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 

 
Archbishop George Leo Thomas, Ph.D. 
Archbishop of Las Vegas 

 


